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BY E-MAIL 

June 17, 2015 
 
Albert Engle 
Fogler, Rubinoff LLP 
P.O. Box 95, TD Centre 
77 King Street West 
Toronto ON MK5 1G8 
AEngel@foglers.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Engle: 
 
 
Re:  Suncor Energy Products Inc. (Suncor) 
 Application to Determine the Location of Distribution Facilities within Road 

Allowances - Board File No. EB-2014-0355 
 
The OEB is in receipt of your letter, dated June 15, 2015, requesting that the OEB 
accept Suncor’s notice of withdrawal of this application.  Suncor has indicated that a 
road use agreement has been approved between the County of Lambton and the 
Applicant and as such there is no longer a disagreement between the parties.  The road 
use agreement specifies the locations where the distribution system at issue will be 
installed in streets and highways owned by the County of Lambton. 

The OEB accepts Suncor’s request to withdraw application EB-2014-0355.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

 

c: Chris Brett, Suncor Energy Products Inc. 
 David Cribbs, the Corporation of the County of Lambton 
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